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I wholeheartedly oppose any changes to our longstanding vote by mail program.  It 

has been proven to be a secure and effective program for decades.  Proposal to 

eliminate our right to vote by mail is a blatant attempt to interfere with elections, and 

to make it harder or impossible for citizens of Oregon to cast their ballots.  Stand up 

against this nonsense, and fight for our democracy.  If you allow this to go forward, 

history will see your shameful lack of leadership and representation.  Do your job, 

protect our democratic republic, and stand up for your constituents basic rights.  

Thank you.   


